Dear Dr. Henry, Mr. Dix, Whistler Mayor and Council,

What a great opening day! Conditions on Blackcomb were excellent.

I was with my friend and we met up with his girlfriend after a couple of quick runs. A couple runs later we ran into a friend of my friend's girlfriend. The 4 of us skied together for 3 runs then decided to download.

In the gondola we started discussing where we should go for a bite to eat when my friend's friend announced, maskless, that she wasn't allowed in restaurants because she was unvaccinated and it was all a annual a

This was not how I was expecting to be exposed to an antivaxxer on a gondola and I was furious at her entitlement that her sense of personal freedom outweighed our safety. It was outrageous, not everyone is going to follow masking protocol on gondolas that the PHO has assumed.

Is there going to be an 'I told you so' moment in the future? You've certainly left it open for one.

Sincerely, Wes McIntyre 49-7124 Nancy Green Dr. Whistler, BC V8E 0W9